
Town of Sterling 
Inland Wetland Watercourse Commission 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 
The Sterling Inland Wetland Watercourse Commission have scheduled a Public Hearing on 
Thursday,  December 14th 2023, at 6:00 PM in the Sterling Town Hall, Room #15, 1183 
Plainfield Pike, Oneco, Connecticut on the following items: 
 

1. Application by 81 IPR LLC: Removal of ledge rock for construction of 5000 sf industrial 
building and operating yard – 81 Industrial Park Rd, Sterling CT (03842-17-0IP5) 

 
At the hearings, all interested people may speak and submit written communications to the 
Inland Wetland Watercourse Commission regarding the proposals and applications listed 
above. Copies of the  application are available for review in the office of the Sterling Town Clerk 
during normal business hours.   
        
                                                         Roger Gibson, Chairman. 
                                                         Sterling Inland Wetland Watercourse Commission 

 

 


